
To celebrate the platinum jubilee and thank the teachers and staff for all their hard work the 
PTA have funded each member of staff and all the children a special Platinum Jubilee mug. 


Whether you choose to use it for your favourite drink or save it for a keepsake we hope you like 
them!


With all your support we have been able 
to reach our target of giving the school 
£3000.00 this academic year.


THANK YOU!


These funds benefit the whole school and are put towards focus 
weeks, leavers hoodies, Yr 11 graduation books, Christmas 
presents, and Toolbox awards.  
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WOW!



What’s coming up next?


FATHER’S DAY KRISPY KREME FUNDRAISER 
We are now taking orders for glazed Krispy Kreme doughnuts which 
will be sent home with your child on Friday 17th June, just in time 
for Father’s Day.


1 x box of 12 glazed doughnuts £10 


Individual glazed doughnut £1


If you would like to order some delicious doughnuts and at the 
same time raise money for our brilliant school, just return the form and money to school by FRIDAY 
27TH MAY.  If you would prefer to order online please follow this this link 


https://forms.office.com/r/ynKyXgNrwz


MUFTI DAY - RAINBOW THEMED

On Friday 10th June children can come to school in any rainbow colours for donations towards 
coloured hampers for  our summer fayre.  Each class has a different colour and can bring in anything 
of that colour e.g. Red - bottle of red wine or Yellow - some custard cream biscuits.  Some ideas are in 
the pictures below as well.


Class Colours are:


Robins - Red                                            Simmonds/Gordy - Purple


Owls - Brown                                          Hawking/Parks - Blue


Rabbits - White                                       Yr 10 & Yr 11 - Orange


Badgers - Orange


Foxes - Yellow


Squirrels - Green


Woodpeckers - Pink
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                           How Can I help the PTA?

Raise )5(Ǧ 
funds

Shop online

for us every 
time you 

All you need to do is sign up and remember to use 
easyfundraising whenever you shop online. It’s easy 
and completely FREE! These donations really 
mount up, so please sign up to support us at:


https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
gosdenhousepta/


This is a great way to support the 
school, whilst also giving yourself 
the opportunity to win some cash 
and other exciting prizes. 


Signing up is easy and can cost no more than £1 a 
week, so why not visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
play and search for Gosden House - you could be in 
with a chance of winning a jackpot of £25,000 with a 
guaranteed weekly prize for Gosden entrants which 
currently stands at £17.50.

If you fancy being that all 
important link between the PTA 
and your class there are still the 
following reps needed in:


Badgers, Squirrels & Yr 10 & 11.


Just drop us an email 
gosdenpta@outlook.com 

If you’re looking for a new energy supplier 
you could earn £50 for the school and 
yourself by using the following link for 
Octopus energy 


https://gosdenhouseschool.octopus.energy


Our email address has changed to GosdenPTA@outlook.com please add the address to your favourites.


Gosden PTA Team


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

FATHER’S DAY KRISPY KREME FUNDRAISER


Don’t forget to order your doughnuts by Friday 27th May.  Orders will be sent home with your child on 
Friday 17th June.


Mufti Day - 10th June


Children can come to school wearing any colours for a donation towards rainbow hampers for our 
summer fayre.  Each class has a colour e.g Red you can bring a bottle of red wine or Yellow a packet of 
custard creams.


SUMMER FAYRE - 3rd July 1pm - 4pm GOSDEN HOUSE SCHOOL


Come along and bring a picnic and enjoy the fun!
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